
From: Turhal, Cem 
Sent: 7/10/2012 5:58:22 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

john.minnicucci@sce.com (john.minnicucci@sce.com); 
fgoodman@semprautilities.com (fgoodman@semprautilities.com); 
mgravey@energy.ca.gov (mgravey@energy.ca.gov); I Redacted | 

Redacted 

Cc: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Randolph, Edward F. 
(edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Hammond, Christine J. 
(christine.hammond@cpuc.ca.gov); Mendiola, Carolina 
(carolina.mendiola@cpuc.ca.gov); Schwartz, Andrew 
(andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov); mgravey@energy.ca.gov 
(mgravey @ energy. ca. gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Utility Compliance with EPIC ordering paragraphs 9 and 10 

Utilities, 

On June 29, 2012 the Commission issued a letter postponing the utilities remittance of 
the EPIC funds until further instructed by the Commission. In light of the new Senate 
bill No. 1018, which was approved by Governor Jerry Brown, a new EPIC fund has 
been created in the State Treasury. 

Attached above please find the new executive order addressed to the three utilities in 
order to fulfill their compliance obligation with ordering paragraphs 9 and 10 of the 
phase two EPIC rulemaking. 

Sincerely, 

Cem Turhal, 

Public Utility Regulatory Analyst 

Energy Division, 4A 

California Public Utilities Commission 

SB GT&S 0200805 
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505 Van Ness Ave 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

Cem.Turhal@epuc.ca.gov 

415-703-3196 
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